
March 20, 1968 

Memorandum to members of the Faculty and Staff 

from Edith Stewart 

This is to remind you that parking near the delivery entrance 

to Commons or along the road leading to it obstructs the delivery of 

food and of mail. Parking between the sign and Commons has become so 

frequent that the U. s. Post Office is threatening to stop the delivery 

of mail unless the road is kept clear. 

Please do not park below the sign on the delivery road to 

Commons. 


